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SPECIAL HUNT :  We will be having a special hunt on Saturday,  December 3rd at 9 a.m.  The minimum purchase 

is five birds @ $9.00 per bird.  Please call and let me know if you will be joining us.  All birds not shot on Saturday 

and Sunday will be anyones game from then on, assuming you have not yet limited out this year. 
 

 

REMINDERS:  I could use your cooperation on the following items: 
  

 A.  PARKING - Several members are not parking on the roads, and cars are being driven onto the  

  fields and into the woods.  Please park on the town roads, and do not drive on the fields or  

  into the barnyards.  The only exception is the Van Dyne Creek Road. 

 B.   VEHICLES - Vehicles should not be used for hunting without decals.  There have been a lot of  

  cars and trucks here that do not have their decals displayed.  Please be sure to display your  

  decals on your vehicles when used for hunting. 

 C.   GUESTS - The guest limit is one per member.  Guests are allowed to hunt up to two times with a  

  member before they must join.  Please be sure to follow these limits. 
 

 

NEW MEMBERS:  We would like to welcome our newest member, Gary Sagmeister, of Van Dyne. 
 

 

HUNTING NOTES:  Two weeks ago Clarence Rennert released 150 birds.  We are still seeing a lot of these birds, 

but they are very fast and are difficult to get to fly.  If you have not obtained your quota let me know, and I’ll try to 

let you know where they are!!! 
 

A couple of weeks ago a Great Horned Owl was shot on the south corner of our property (see picture below).  This is 

a beautiful bird, and it is on the protected list.  I surely hope it was not shot by any of our members.  Anne Ross is 

trying to raise funds to have the owl preserved and given to a local school.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           (over...) 

 



             

 

BWWA Newsletter 

November 14, 1994 

Page 2. 

 

 

 

 

 

HUNTING NOTES: (continued) 
 

I recently talked with Mc Farland Pheasant Farm.  They will deliver birds from Janeville to us with no delivery 

charge if we place a minimum order of 50 birds and give them several days notice.  Occasionally, we would like to 

have delivery of 10-20 birds for special releases, but to-date this has not worked out. It would be nice to have this 

option when you have a special person you want to take out and be very sure of shooting 5-10 birds. 
 

 

FIREWOOD:   We have a lot of mixed firewood for sale at $25 per face cord.  All the proceeds go to the wildlife 

association, so please help us get it sold.  Also, if you  want to cut your own wood, we have several trees that need to 

be cut down (1/3 to the club, left stacked by the tree).  Please do not cut anything without first checking with me. 

 
 

COLORED BIRDS:  This has been an excellent season with many pheasants and ducks being shot.  The first 

colored bird release was won by Rick Behnke and John Neumueller ($35 each), and the 2nd release was Don 

Dobish,  Bob and Jerry Neumueller ($16 each). 
 

 

Good Hunting! 


